
Article 1: All children under 18 have rights  
Article 19: I have a right to be protected from being hurt or badly treated  

Article 24: I have a right to … a safe environment…  
(UN Convention on the Rights of a Child)  
 

Safeguarding is a priority here! 

 

Safeguarding News 
If you are worried about a child or need any advice, please do not hesitate to 

contact a member of our Safeguarding Team. This can be via the office or by email 

dsl@uppernidderdalefed.school  

        

Miss Thornber     Mrs Wilkinson     Mrs Thomas        Mr Caswell       Mrs Lumley   Mrs Fearnley 

PSHE 

This half term we will be 

looking at 'My healthy 

lifestyle.’ 

 

Christmas can be hard 

but there is help available 

 
Ideas to make memories 

• Bake a cake together 

• Make a Christmas playlist 

• Create a Christmas wordsearch 

• Have a family movie night 

• Make biscuits 

• Read Christmas stories together 

• Create a family Christmas tradition 

• Go for a family walk 

• Go for a Christmas lights drive 

• Have a family games night 

 
If you need support please let us know by emailing 

familysupportworker@uppernidderdalefed.school  
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